The Volunteer Fire Districts of the San Lorenzo Valley

Ben Lomond, Boulder Creek, Felton and Zayante Fire Protection Districts

Dear Fire Safety Friends:

The Volunteer Fire Districts of the San Lorenzo Valley has initiated this year’s Fire Safety Education
Program for children and families of our community, however, we need your help.

In cooperation with the area schools we will be providing fire safety education materials for our children.
These materials have been designed by the National Fire Safety Council, Inc., a federal tax-exempt
501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. This vital program will assist us in teaching children fire safety and burn
prevention. We strongly believe that by making children and families aware of fire safety, we can prevent
tragic fire losses and deaths.

Our firefighters are confident that fires and fire losses can be prevented if children and their parents can be
properly educated on fire safety. Won’t you join us on our objective? To help cover the cost of these materials
our department is turning to concerned business, industrial and professional leaders such as yourself. We
are requesting your financial support to ensure the success of our program. Suggested sponsorship levels
are listed below, and any contribution is greatly appreciated,

20 students @ $60.00 30 students @ $90.00 60 students @ $180.00
75 students @ $225.00 100 students @ $300.00 200 students @ $600.00
500 students @ $1500.00

As an acknowledgement of your generosity, you or your business will be listed as a contributing sponsor
on the fire safety manuals under the heading:

“PROVIDED AS A PUBLIC SERVICE BY PEOPLE WHO CARE”

For your convenience you may return your check in the enclosed envelope made payable to NATIONAL
FIRE SAFETY COUNCIL, INC. Federal Tax ID # 38-2292422. We now accept credit card donations
by contacting Bonnie at 1-877-435-7777.

Thank you in advance for your concerned support. Your help is greatly appreciated and will reflect itself
through the children of our community.
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Scan to Donate Online

or go to: Donate.NFSC.org
Enfer program # CA 44-F-4
to donate to your unique
local program.

Yours in service and prevention,

Hrice Brsuorden

Mail to: The Volunteer Fire Districts of San Lorenzo Valley

Stacie Brownlefa, Chief Attn: Fire Chief Stacie Brownlee
Ben Lomond Fire Department 9430 Highway 9

Ben Lomond, CA 95005
Please respond by February 10, 2020



